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To: Cognizant Agencies

From: Luke Champa, Metro COG

Date: May 3, 2019

Re: MnDOT Request to Modify Metro COG TIP for Project #5190006

Please consider this memorandum as a formal request from the Fargo-Moorhead
Metropolitan Council of Governments (Metro COG) to modify project #5190006 in the
2019-2022 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) by increasing the amount of
federal funding allocated to the project. The following table summarizes the project
included in this federal share modification:

FTA 5307
Project Federal Local Match Total
COG #5190006 $63,600 $254,400 $318,000
TRF-0034-19K

This Administrative Modification reflects the addition of $5,600 of Federal Funding to
project #5190006 in the 2019-2022 TIP. The increase of federal funding represents a
9.65% change from the previous amount, which is a minor adjustment as documented
in the TIP. The addition of funding to FTA projects is considered minor if it is less than
20% of the total project cost. This project meets and exceeds the 20% matching funds
required for FTA 5307 funds.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact me at 701.532.5107 if you
have any questions.

Luke Champa
Assistant Planner
Fargo-Moorhead Metro




